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9.10.20 

Two week look-ahead 

We had a slow start to the project however we are starting to remove the existing wheelchair ramps and 

lowering the manholes and water valves. We will be installing the new cross walk hardware and loops 

this week so there will be traffic delays and shifts. We will also be starting to install the new wheel chair 

ramps on the East side of the road the week of the 7th. We will then move to the West side. We will be 

removing the ramps on the West side the end of the week of the 7th with replacement the week of the 

14th. The milling of the existing surface will take place the week of the 21st. 

Traffic Control 

There will be 1 lane of traffic each direction during the next couple of weeks however there will be lots 

of big equipment on the roadway so please be careful. There will be delays so please adjust your travel 

time accordingly and find different routes if possible. 

If you have any questions please call me at 536-3129 and we will get you an answer as soon as possible. 

Thank you for your patience, 

Tony Via 

Inland Asphalt 


